
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inspire Enjoy Achieve 
Dear Parents and families, 

This is my first Newsletter of 2022 and therefore my first opportunity to wish you all a Happy and 
Healthy New Year. I am the eternal optimist, and I am certain that this will be the year that we move out 
of the pandemic and move on with our lives. There is still a lot of Covid-19 about, but the news looks 
encouraging, showing that the infection rate is declining quite quickly. Although we have had a number of 
staff off with Covid, we have managed to cover all our classes without the need for further restrictions in 
school.  

We are looking forward to a busy term ahead and you should be receiving your child’s Curriculum 
Newsletter, which will outline what will be covered in class. Clubs have also started this week and are very 
well attended – please see below for further details. This term, we are also going to be delivering the 
NSPCC’s Speak Out and Stay Safe safeguarding 
programme (5-11 years old), which is designed to give 
children the tools to recognise abuse in all of its forms 
and what help is available to them. This will also link 
up with Safer Internet day on the 8th February.    

School Clubs 

We can offer 8 School Clubs this term. 
 

Monday 

Cookery/Healthy Eating (Years 3 & 4) – Mrs Jackson 

Gymnastics (Year 2) – Mr Ellis 

 

3.15 – 4.00pm 

3.15 – 4.15pm 

 

Tuesday 

Dancing Club (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) – Miss Jeffery 

French Club  (Years 3 & 4) – Mrs Collier-Woods 

3.15 – 4.15 pm 

3.15 – 4.15pm 

 

Wednesday 

Chess Club (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) – Mr Fox & Mr Owen 

Science Club (Years 5 & 6) – Mrs Miller 

12.20- 1.00pm 

3.15 – 4.15pm 
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Thursday 

 

Art Club (Currently Year 4 only) – Miss Butcher 

 

 

3.15-4.00pm 

 

 

Friday 

 

 

Choir (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) – Mr Rix 

 

3.15–4.00pm 

 

Cycling To School and Scooters 

Can I remind parents of children wishing to bring bikes and scooters into school that they must complete 
a Cycling to School Request Form if they haven’t already done so. You can get a form from me or at the 
office. Carefully read the conditions outlined on the form and return the completed request forms to me. I 
am happy for a child to come to school on a scooter provided that they walk the scooters when inside the 
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school grounds. Please note that we only allow children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 to bring bikes and scooters to 
school. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support.  

 

Conrad Fox 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE SCHOOL DAY 
Main School starts: 

8.50am – Years 1, 2 & 3 

8.55 a.m – Years 4, 5 & 6 

 

Lunchtime:  

12.00 noon - 1.00 p.m. 

  

School finishes:   

3.15 p.m. 

  

Nursery: 

8.45am – 11.45am 

12.15pm- 3.15pm 

  

Nursery lunch: 

11.45am – 12.15pm 
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Phone: 01723 890350 

Fax: 01723 892372 

E-mail: admin@hunmanby.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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Mr. John Rix 
  

  


